
Wards Corner Policy Advisory Group  
Key Messages 

The Wards Corner Policy Advisory Group has been established to review the options 
for the future management of the Seven Sisters Market. The Group is made up of 
five Ward Councillors and chaired by the Cabinet Member for Strategic 
Regeneration. 

1. The Council wants Seven Sisters Market to be the best it possibly can be and 
recognises the social value it brings to Haringey. That is why we are 
considering a range of future management options along with the key 
stakeholders; 

2. The Council has commissioned an independent consultant to work with 
the Wards Corner Policy Advisory Group and the key stakeholders to 
understand the most viable options for the future management of the Seven 
Sisters Market; 

3. The Council is committed to better understanding the possible management 
options for the future management of the Seven Sisters Market from 2020 
onwards; 

4. No decisions by the Council or others have been made; 
5. The report outlining the viable options will be informed by research and case 

studies as well as  engagement with the key stakeholders; 
6. The Group will receive updates and reports from the independent consultant; 
7. The draft report from the independent consultant is expected at the end of May 

2019. All reports, draft and final, from the independent consultant will be 
publicly available to all key stakeholders; 

8. Group has no decision making powers but can make recommendations to 
Cabinet; and, 

9. Any decisions taken by the Council can only be made the Cabinet and Full 
Council. 

 


